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Comments: For a group that isn't even based in Alaska there is no reason they should have a voice on this

matter. As someone who uses this area on a weekly bases, making these changes will no longer allow me to use

this area for the many activities that I have right too. As an avid mountain biker, hiker, snowmachine rider, back

country snowboarder, fisherman, hunter, and trail runner I would lose access to so many trails that are close to

my residence. I have not seen destruction of wildlife habitat, and in fact many people that I come across on these

trailers have picked up any trash that they might have found bring it to the trail heads and throwing it away.

Please don't allow these changes to happen, allow us our right to use this land a trails like we have before. 


